
Project Work Continues 
Although it is hard to imagine, last week the project hit its 100th day of operation and we are pleased to say that 
things are moving along well.  Foundations for the new auditorium, cafeteria extension and music suite are 
complete and workers are now busy installing the exterior steel frame.  Work is also continuing inside the old 
cafeteria area as the walls for the new nurse’s office, copy room 
and distance learning lab are being dry walled.    The 
foundations for the new bus garage have also been completed 
and construction of the masonry walls should begin early next 
week.  

Due to the closure of the rear 
entrance to the high school parking 
lot, last month we adjusted the bus 
schedule to drop the elementary 
students off first and we also 
changed the location of the middle/
high school student pick-up and 
dismissal.  This transition appears to 
be working well as both students 
and staff have adjusted to the new 
procedure.   

Site work continues behind the elementary school as the area is being leveled to make 
way for the new football and softball fields.  Drainage is being added to prevent 
moisture problems for the new fields.  

Due to the relocation of the playing fields behind the elementary school, the 
playground was dismantled and moved to the front of the  school.  We originally 
anticipated that the playground would not be open until September, however, we are 

pleased to announce that it’s reinstallation was completed this week and the playground re-opened on Wednesday.   
 

An additional reminder… 

Due to construction at the high school, the annual budget vote will be taking place at the elementary school on 
Tuesday, May 19th from 1pm to 8pm. For additional building project information please visit 
www.forestville.com  
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